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Monday, September 8th, 2014

Greetings from the music room!  

I would like to take a moment to introduce myself as your child’s music teacher this year.   My name is Allie Cordingly, and this is my sixth year teaching elementary music in Allendale Public Schools.  So, what exactly will your child up to this year in music class?  What goes on in the music room? 

· We experience music primarily through movement (dancing, marching, acting out stories, folkdances with partners, etc.).

· We cover musical concepts using both patriotic music, as well as multicultural music from countries all around the world… and we sing in various languages such as Spanish, French, and Japanese!  

· We learn to express ourselves musically through singing, vocal exploration, percussion instruments, barred instruments, dance, music interpretation, composition, and performance.  

· We value a creative, “think-outside-of-the-box” learning approach where students are encouraged to take risks and make mistakes.

Our music room is located in the Evergreen wing, room 121, and I welcome you to drop in anytime to say hello.  I can also be contacted via phone at 616.892.3465 X3121, or by e-mail at CordinglyAll@allendale.k12.mi.us.  

Additionally, I would encourage each of you to take a moment and visit our music classroom website (www.CordinglyBlog.weebly.com) to see pictures of our music room, a list of suggested musical children’s books, the elementary music curriculum we cover, and important musical dates.  

Thanks so much for your support of our music program, and your child’s music education.  I look forward to sharing a wonderful, creative, expressive, imaginative, and musical school year with each and every student!  
~Miss Allie Cordingly  [image: image2.wmf]  
